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TOWN OF FREETOWN
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby
noftified of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, December 14,
2020 at 5:00 p.m., to review a Notice of Intent as follows:

Submitted by: Ryan Young / CVE North America, Inc.
Property owner: Michael Brillo and Helena Rebelo
Represented by: Richard Tabaczynski / Atlantic Design Engineers, Inc.

Scope of Work: Proposed ground mounted solar array at 12 Forge Road. The array
includes +6648 solar panels along with a gravel access road, security
fencing, stormwater and erosion control measures, a transformer and
electrical inverters on concrete pads, seeded pollinator friendly plant
species and above and below ground electric connecting fo the
existing utility line.

Location: 12 Forge Road, Assonet
Map 210, Lot 137

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be online at Zoom.us. See meeting
notice to be posted by December 9, 2020, for Zoom instructions.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



